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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I travel to Montana every summer to fly fish. The wilderness of Montana is what really attracts me.

This is what makes Montana so unique. Greater human presence and development will only serve to turnThe

Last Best Place into just another place comprised by man. 

 

 

 

Hiking and fishing. 

 

 

 

Protected to keep it as wild as possible. 

 

 

 

There are plenty of places man can ride his motorized vehicles, but the wilderness should not be one of them! 

 

 

 

As many as possible. 

 

 

 

Keep the wilderness wilderness! 

 

 

 

Thanks for your hard work in protecting what is truly valuable!


